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Questions?

Community
members who have
questions are
encouraged to
contact
Superintendent
Jeremy Rathbun at
603-903-6977, or
jrathbun@mrsd.org

On time, on budget.
We say it every month, but our building projects are
making excellent progress given the weather. The
Emerson and Mt. Caesar work crews will be busy
throughout the holiday break. We’ll also begin to share
conceptual drawings of Mt. Caesar,
such as the library (above) and
cafeteria (inside).

We look forward to more success in
the coming months. Best wishes to
all for 2025!

For more information
on the School
Building Project,

check out our
dedicated project
website at:
mrsdproject.com

Jeremy Rathbun
Superintendent



http://mrsdproject.com/

M?@ Mt. Caesar

#micstrongertogether

At Mt. Caesar:

* Crews reached
the goal of
making
Building A
mostly airtight.
This allows
significant
interior work
to begin during
the holiday
break.

 Installation of
roof insulation
and membrane
are well
underway.
Concrete
preparation
and pouring Is
ongoing.

e The remaining
lower roofs
should be
complete in
early January.
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M%@ Mt. Caesar

#miestrongertogether

STATUS: Work in Progress * PROJECTED COMPLETION: Fall 2025



At Emerson:
e Crews are

working
toward
completing
several projects
before students
return on Jan.
6. Three
existing
classrooms will
be demolished
during the
break.

We are
working on a
temporary
HVAC solution
for the
classroom next
to the
demolition
area, the music
room, and the
gym, until a
permanent
system can be
installed.

We are seeking
permits for a
new well.
Framing of the
administration
wing will begin
after the new
year.
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